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A Message From The SATURN Study Team:  
 

Happy Summer everyone! We are happy to start off the summer season with the 

major milestone of reaching 250 enrolled subjects. Thank you to all of our sites 

for their hard work that made this possible. We also want to welcome new study 

team members including new fellows who arrived earlier this month. Please see 

page 3 for a helpful SATURN enrollment guide that you can share with all the 

SATURN newbies at your site. We hope that you will all continue to enroll and 

reach out to us if you have any questions, especially as new personnel are 

introduced to the study. 

Stay cool,  

The SATURN Team  
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First Time Enrolling Sites: 

Top 3 Enrolling Sites: 
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WebDCU F254 Neuroimaging File Collection 

All baseline images should be uploaded in zip file directly on F254 via Aspera. Baseline scans are 

those documenting the qualifying ICH and no more than 3 completed scans should be uploaded 

(max: 1 CT, 1 CTA, 1 MRI). The dates on the scan must match the dates entered on the CRF. If date 

of scan is anonymized at your site, use the date 01-Jan-1900 or remove date completely.  

DOA and Site Contact Information 

Please remember to update your DOA and confirm your full site address(es) as well as the phone 

numbers and emails of your study team members. The site address(es) can be changed under the 

Site Management tab, while the DOA and study team member contact details can be updated under 

the User Management tab. If you have questions, please contact the WebDCU team. 

Q2 Performance Metrics 

The Q2 Site Performance Metrics will be sent out soon.  They go to the Site PI, Site 

PSC, RCC PI, RCC PSC, and trial leadership.  Please feel free to share the metrics 

with other members of your study team.  They are intended to give you a sense of 

how you are performing in the trial based on several measures that are 

benchmarked against overall trial averages as well as the Q1 Site Performance 

Metrics at your site.  Please reach out to Aaron Perlmutter at perlmutt@musc.edu 

if you have any questions about your metrics, and we thank you for your 

commitment to SATURN. 

SATURN MRI 

If your site is participating in SATURN MRI, please reach out to all qualifying subjects you had 

enrolled prior to the launch of the ancillary study  to offer them the chance to participate. Once 

they have given you an answer, please update the SATURN MRI CRF in WebDCU accordingly (it’s 

F311 in the baseline visit). There are still up to 60 participants who meet the eligibility criteria 

for SATURN MRI but have not been enrolled in the ancillary MRI study yet.  



Brain Maze!  
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